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SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 
2nd Wednesday...BUNCO @ 6:30 PM 
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Every Friday...Queen of Hearts Drawing 8 PM 
Sep 2...Labor Day Picnic in the Evening 4-9 PM 
Sep 7...Steak Dinner w/AMERICAN MADE BAND 
Sep 14...Dinner w/JIM ALLEN BAND 
Sep 21...Dinner w/GHOSTRIDERS BAND 
Sep 28..Dinner w/TRAIL MIXX BAND 
             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

SAVE THE DATE…. 
 

WESTERN DAYS IN THE PARK 
October 13th 

 
See Flyer for Details! 

 



 
TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THE CURRENT MEMBERSHIP CHAMPAIGNS.  
YOU SAVE MONEY, AND YOUR DUES SUPPORT THE CHIPLDREN AT 

MOOSEHEART AND SENIORS AT MOOSEHAVEN.  MOOSE ON A  
MISSION SUPPORTING CHILDREN IN NEED, SENIORS,  

AND OUR COMMUNITY 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter #2267 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Phil Persails     760-522-4505      
Jr. Past Governor             Lee White                            
Jr. Governor     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Prelate                     Dave Connors       
Administrator                VACANT                  
Treasurer         Dale Pulver                     760-809-1397   
1 Year Trustee                  Allan Kossab 
2 Year Trustee                   Pete Street 
3 Year Trustee                  John Turner 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms        
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion       Dave Connors  
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Sherry Eide       760-576-1333 
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 

                               WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310 

 
BOARD OF  OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Lydia Persails      760-522-4530 
Junior Graduate Regent   Yvonne Stone 
Junior Regent      Terry Jacobsen       
Sec/Treasurer      Jeanne Pulver      760-801-5313      
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide      Evelyn Raedel 

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Pat Walker 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Susan Huppert 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Glenda Kellogg 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Leslie  
Member       Brittany Fleck       

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Amber Freeze 
Member       Terry Hache 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

Diane Bails (8-18) 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-19) 
Nancy Browning (1-19) 
Marge Crawford (7-18) 
Bob Fleck (8-18) 
Pat Green (2-19) 
Kim Gregory (8-18) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-19) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-19) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-19) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-19) 
Larry & Sue Phillips (4-20) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-19) 
Ben Smith (7-18) 
June Tavernier (9-18) 
Ed & Myrna Taylor (3-18) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

             

           It's been a busy 6 months since I became         
Governor, and we have a lot more to get done.  We 
need more members to step up and get on the Board. 
Additionally, we are in great need of an Administrator. 

 

          We Would like to thank Patti and Lenard for the 
times they cook great steaks every month.  A big thank 
you to Patti for doing the bookkeeping, which takes a 
lot of her time. We would like to thank all the cook 
teams for all their work and time as well. Some of the 

cooks have full time jobs, but they find the time to volunteer to cook for us. We 
have some of the best cooks and we need to thank them and support them by 
coming to the dinners.  Let us not forget the bartenders  who volunteer their time 
as well and most of them have full time jobs to.  This Lodge would not survive 
without our many volunteers...THANK YOU! 

 

          The Women of the Moose are the backbone of our Lodge and we need to 
thank them for all they do to keep this Lodge afloat. 

 

          The State of the Lodge is  and Orientation is Thursday Aug. 30th. Dinner is 
at 5:30  and the meeting is at 7 (the flyer says 6:30 PM).  We hope we get a great 
turnout and participation.  

 

          The Labor Day picnic is on Sept.2nd. at 4:00 PM, dinner is from 5-7 PM.  The 
band is Working Men playing from 5-9 PM.  Come and enjoy the afternoon; then 
see the park transform under the beautiful lights! 

 

          Western Days Picnic is on Oct. 13th, this is a LOOM event. Lydia is chairing 
this picnic and she has a great day planned. More information and flyer to come. 

 

          Just remember this is your Lodge and everyone here is your brother and 
sister, so show them all the respect that you would like them to show you.  The 
only way you can enjoy your lodge is to set aside your differences and let's have a 
great year. 

 

Fraternally Yours,  

Phil Persails 

Governor 

 

             



Senior REGENT’S chapter chatter 

Co-workers, 

 

          August was  a month of making plans for more exciting Fund Raisers.     
August 4th we had a Succulent plant party.   We learned how to care for the 
plants and we picked out our own succulents to plant.  Heide arranged for a    
vegetable farm to visit, that brought all kinds of fresh vegetables for purchase.  
We had a power salad lunch made with many of those fresh vegetables.  We had 
a good turn out and everyone had a great time. 

          We had a Women of the Moose training class on August 11th for officers, 
and now I know everything there is to know (not)! 

           Gary and Cindy Lake had their Annual Fish Fry on Aug.11th and as always 

it was a great success. Thanks to all the people that helped put this great dinner together in the park.  For 
those of you who didn’t come, you missed a tasty dinner and a beautiful afternoon and evening in the park. 

         Aug. 19th is the District meeting in Lemon Grove. It would be nice if Escondido showed good              
attendance.  Don’t forget the District Fundraiser at Padre Stadium, special tickets and great seats with lots of 
prizes are the theme on September 1st.  Tickets only $30 each ($5 goes to the District as a Fundraiser). 

        We are now closed on Mondays and Saturdays except for special events.  Therefore,  we have moved 
Bunco to the 2nd Wednesday of every  month. I would like to thank all the men and women that came to  
Bunco this month (17 players!).  We all had a great time, I think this will work out, thank you for working with 
us on the day change. 

         Aug. 30th we are having a State of the Lodge and Orientation in the social quarters at 7 PM.  We will be 
serving a Spaghetti and Meat Ball Dinner for only $1.00 starting at 5:30 PM. If you want to know how the 
lodge is doing and have questions or complaints, this is the time to do so. 

          Our Labor Day picnic will be held on September 2nd. (See flyer for details) 

 

          We are looking for cooks for our Friday night dinners.  They don't have to be FANCY, they just have to 
be cooked with LOVE and they will be perfect. 

 

Remember this is your Lodge, let's work together to make it the best Lodge and Chapter anywhere. 

 

Fraternally Yours 

Lydia S. Persails 

Senior Regent 

 



 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 

 

     

                    Well, our President, Dogman Mark Castillero is off to Spain.  They are looking for property to move in to with his 
beautiful bride to be.  We miss him already, but know he’ll be back in October for a visit and to tie the knot. 

            Jesse Farrell is stepping up as pro-tem President until our upcoming elections.  He’s already thrown his name in 
the hat for President of the Escondido Riders for the upcoming year.  If anyone else is interested in a Moose Rider Board 
position please see Jesse, Dan or Charly.  We would like to welcome new Moose Rider members, Yvonne, Dave C. and 
Frank A.   

    We have donated a new commercial portable fryer to the Lodge for smaller meals such as Tuesday and 
Wednesday Burgers and Fish & Chips.  This should save  time and energy costs for the Lodge and Cooks.   

         Our next meeting will be September 9th.  We’ll have a ride on September 8th, location to be announced.  Re-
member, you don’t have to have a motorcycle to join Moose Riders, you just need to join and have fun!. 

                     As always, we do the cooking on the fourth Tuesday of every month to help out the lodge .  Look for a      
monthly  special burger , like the Western Bacon Cheese burgers, Ortega burgers or Teriyaki burgers (Check the week at a 
glance for the special of the month).   

Until Next Time, 

Escondido Moose Riders 



 

 

 

 

 

 



  







 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park? Now that the Lodge is closed on Saturday’s we have room for indoor 

special events. 

For Details contact:   Sherry Eide-760-579-1333 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think 

about a  function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will 

chair the committee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         

attributes that will serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



AUGUST 2018 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 
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STAY INFORMED! 

DO WE HAVE YOUR  

CORRECT EMAIL OR 

Lazy Days of Summer! 


